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The Sustainable Society  

  

 
To:  Presidents and All Members 

 
From: Paul Elliott, President 
   

 
For Information 

 
 
OSSTF/FEESO is excited to announce the release of the sixth Common Threads Project:  
The Sustainable Society. 
 
The Project is a culmination of the work done over the past two and a half years by six members 
of OSSTF/FEESO from across Ontario. The Project explores the approaches taken to 
achieve/maintain social justice, equity, fairness, and democracy by contrasting and comparing 
two countries, Norway and Venezuela, and how each uses its petroleum resource to promote a 
Sustainable Society. 
 
Unlike the release on CD/DVD of the previous five projects, The Sustainable Society is being 
released electronically on the OSSTF/FEESO website: 

www.osstf.on.ca/common-threads-sustainable-society 
 
Unit One is now available on the website with Units Two, Three & Four to be made available 
over the next few weeks. 
 
For a more in-depth and interactive exploration of this resource, workshops are available to 
school teams, work place groups, bargaining units or districts. The workshop can be tailored to 
meet the needs of the group and ranges from one hour to two and half hours in length. 
 
To book a workshop or for further information contact Rob Dubyk at the Provincial Office,  
1-800-267-7867 or by email, rob.dubyk@osstf.ca. 
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